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I’m an ffl in Oregon and wholly oppose all new gun regulation and bans. We live in a 

free country with a constitution. Shall not be infringed is clear language. I have been 

a ffl for 27 years and oregons fics system has been a huge barrier to gun ownership 

and the indefinite delays has created a backlog. I have some forms from 2021. The 

osp of services doesn’t currently follow the law what makes you think in law will make 

it any better. I would like some protection as a dealer that I can continue to have a 

business in Oregon currently I feel under attack. Removing the 3 day delay will only 

embolden the total disregard the osp has for timely approvals. They have been 

arbitrarily canceling submissions and charging our accounts. I have filed complaints 

but gotten no where. It’s a false narrative that a permit will create safer gun owners. 

You want better gun owners open some ranges near the cities. Happy to testify if 

requested.  


